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SOUTH AUSTRALIAN HERITAGE COUNCIL 

 

A G E N D A  
 

The 116th Meeting of the South Australian Heritage Council  
 

29 March 2021 via electronic means 

 

Statement of Acknowledgement 

We would like to acknowledge this land that we meet on today is the traditional lands for Kaurna people and that we 

respect their spiritual relationship with their country.  We also acknowledge the Kaurna people as the custodians of the 

Adelaide region and that their cultural and heritage beliefs are still as important to the living Kaurna people today.  

This meeting of the Council will be held in confidence under section 7 (6) of the Heritage Places Act 1993 
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